Planning application comment was submitted on the10 February 2025 14:13 PM
The following is a comment on application P243011/F by Peter Sandall

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: The Temeside was run very successfully by the previous tenants, || | GcEIGIzININGEGE
|
I 't was very busy, being supported by local residents as well as clubs such as Young Farmers. The

large touring caravan site 200 metres away, joined by a footpath along the river bank, also provided a lot of

custom for meals as well as drink. I
) ' only offer pub

locally, in Brimfield, is also closed so there is now no pub in the village. Closing the pub would be the loss of a
local amenity.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Peter

Last nhame: Sandall

email: [
Postcode: SY8 4AT

Address: Leas Cottage, Little Hereford, SY8 4AT
Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Nothing applicable
Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?

id=243011

Form reference: FS-Case-686316148



